
 

Ref:  DA/VU 
 
 
5 November 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Following the latest Government guidance I would like to take this opportunity to 
draw your attention to the Links Academy COVID-19 Home School Agreement ‘point 
7’. Please see attached.  
 
Currently the recommendation is that face coverings should be worn when moving 
around school premises in communal areas. Students should bring their own face 
coverings to school for this purpose. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
David Allen 
Headteacher 
 
Enc  Links Academy COVID-19 Home School Agreement 


